

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back after half term, we hope you enjoyed the break and the sunshine when it briefly made an appearance!

We have started our new topic and we are working on People Who Help Us. This week our focus has been on the police and the fire service. We are hoping to have a visit from the Fire Brigade in a couple of weeks. We have discussed different types of emergencies and who to call when in need of help. The children have labelled uniforms and different modes of transport, painted burning buildings, counted flames and items found on a police officer.

Next Week

We continue with People Who Help Us and our focus will be on doctors, nurses and paramedics.

CL (Communication & Language) - Treatment, medication, hospitals.

Gross motor - Jumping, climbing following commands.

Fine motor - Pencil control activities, name tracing/copying.

Art - Emergency vehicles using tissue paper.

Snack - sweetcorn & peas, satsumas, cucumbers, bananas, peaches.

Notices:

Miss Fitore has had a painful foot so has been off school this week but we are hoping she will be back next week.

Due to the rain on Thursday, we were unable to go to forest school.

Please could you return your forms for the trip to Battersea Zoo, if you haven't already.

We look forward to seeing the daddies for our Father's Day cake and tea on Friday 13^{th} at 9.00 am and also the nannies for their Get Together on Wednesday 11^{th} June at 9.15 am.

We thought you might be interested to know that the Ecology Centre in Holland Park is running an open day on Saturday 7^{th} June between 11am and 3pm.

Have a great weekend!

Miss Sarah, Miss Tiffany, Miss Fitore and Miss Anila